
Hello, 

 

I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project. Thank you for the opportunity to provide my 

feedback as part of the National Environmental Policy Act. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho wants to invest $1 billion in our state, bring more than 1,000 jobs to rural Idaho 

and still provide access to Idaho’s public lands. This is the type of project our state needs. And with 

the coronavirus, we need it now more than ever. The USFS has provided sufficient time to review 

the document and provide comments. It is time to move forward. I highly encourage the U.S. Forest 

Service to pick alternative 2 as the preferred alternative for the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

Thank you for considering my thoughts on the project. I am grateful for the virtual meeting room 

you created. It made learning about the project easy and gave me the tools I needed to submit 

meaningful comments within the 60-day timeframe. If I can do it, anyone can. I urge you to move 

forward with alternative two. 

 

Thank You, 

 

 

Name: Mary Koski 


